Headteacher: Mr M Fenwick

12<sup>th</sup> September 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

The hugely acclaimed Woman in Black is coming to the Grand Opera House in York in January 2024. This is a fantastic opportunity to take students to see the play. We will be going on Tuesday 30th January 2024 with the bus leaving school at 17:30 and returning, hopefully, before 23:00.

This trip is essential for all Y11 GCSE Drama Students and is highly recommended for any Y10 or Y9 Drama students. For Y10s and Y9s, places will be allocated on a first come first served basis.

The cost of the ticket and travel will be £26.50. Please confirm your child's place on Parent Pav.

Whilst contributions towards this trip are voluntary, if we do not receive sufficient contributions, it may not be possible for the trip to take place. If you have financial difficulty making the full contribution please contact finance@stk.arete.uk who may be able to assist with staggering payments.

If there are any questions or concerns please contact me on the email address below.

Yours faithfully

Mrs R Kent

Subject Leader of Drama

Stokesley School

rkent@stk.arete.uk

